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Chief Executive

Nuclear Installations Inspectorate
Department of Health and Safety
Thames House North

Millbank London SWIP 4QJ

England —

Dear Mr. Ga%?"\

I want to express my appreciation for your taking the time to see me
during my visit to London. As in the past, I enjoyed our meeting and
our discussion of topics of mutual interest.

I was also pleased to be with you in Stockholm and will look forward to
seeing you here in Washington.

\ Sincerely,

- Hendrie
Commissioner
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